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The Rotaract Club of Chicago was founded in 1992 and is sponsored by the Rotary Club 
of Chicago (The Rotary/One Foundation), the birthplace of Rotary in 1905
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What We Have Achieved

300+
Service Events

Professional Development

Social Events

The Rotaract Club of Chicago has partnered with 
11 nonprofit organizations this year, including:

	- My Block My Hood My City
	- Night Ministry
	- Lakeview Food Pantry
	- Greater Food Depository
	- IMD Guest House

$15,000+
service hours 
completed

raised for the International 
Service Project

Monthly roundtables include presentations from 
members or local community and business leaders:

	- Bill Russell, Toastmasters
	- Marshall Schmitt, Rotary One
	- Dr. Gunar Subieta, John H. Stronger Hospital
	- Seth Green, Baumhart Center for Social 

Enterprise and Responsibility 
	- Dr. Nitha Fiona Nagubadi, Mango Networx

This year we started monthly neighborhood dinners 
to explore Chicago and the variety of local cuisine
	- Jibek Jolu Kyrgyz Restaurant
	- Troy Mediterranean Grill and Turkish Kitchen
	- Culichitown: Cuisine from Culiacan, Sinaloa, MX
	- Sinha’s Brazilian Brunch

Some of our other favorite social events included:
	- Lincoln Park Zoo Adult’s Night Out
	- Virtual Trivia
	- Social Darts



Looking Ahead...

As one year comes to a close and another begins, it is a common practice to reflect on what 
we have accomplished and the great strives that we have made in commitment to our role 
as a service club. No matter the year or occasion, one common theme is the appreciation 
of the hard work of our members and how quickly so many have stepped up in various 
situations. For that, we say thank you.

The Rotaract Club of Chicago has always been member-driven and dedicated to ensuring 
our members’ voices and ideas are present in the service that we do. This year, the incoming 
2020-2021 board wants to focus on increasing the value of our Rotaract Membership. 
Though seemingly broad, the board has discussed ways in which this can be possible, 
especially during this time where caution must still be taken against the COVID19 virus. 
As we try to return to normal operations, we hope to provide unique social opportunities, 
community-focused service opportunities, and helpful professional development 
opportunities while simultaneously increasing member engagement and club size. Our 
Rotaract club is nothing without the time, attention, and care given by each and everyone 
of you, our members. Thank you for putting your trust in us. The board and directors are 
committed to ensuring success in this upcoming year and to helping you make the most out 
of your Rotaract membership.
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